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Monday 21st July 2025
Last week, we really enjoyed Mrs Lovegrove’s special church service and our pirate party. There are photos on the website   

This week in Reception
This week we will be reflecting on our time in reception and thinking about the summer holidays.


Phonics
Re-capping all sounds and tricky words. 


English and Topic
Writing about what we are looking forward to in the Summer holidays. 


Maths
This week we will be doing a variety of practical maths activities.


Other
· A big thank you to all those parents who have helped with the walking to and from the swimming pool each week, it has been a great help.
· Also thank you to all the parents who helped with parent army jobs over the year.
· Please return report slips if you haven’t yet.


We have really enjoyed working with all the children and seeing them develop over the year. They have all worked hard and should be proud of what they have achieved. Thank you for all your support. We wish you a very happy and relaxing summer holiday. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to seeing the children when they are back in Year 1!


 Reception Team.
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